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Laney, Ron
Friday, March 30,2007 8:51 AM
Flores, Robert
Roberts, Marilyn; DeKonty, Michele; Harris, Gregory; Darke Schmitt, Katherine
FW: Meeting with Parents AnonYmous

Bob, staff is concerned that we are not consistent in our messages to earmark grantees. Per our understanding, these

calls were to be handled by Program Managers and to protect you from folks beating down your door by saying that you

are not available. ls this correct? Open door for one and others wil! follow, you know how the grapevine worksl

----Original Message--
From: O'ReillY, Jacqueline

SenE Frida¡ Marü 30, 2007 9:42 AM

To: Laney, Ron

Subjecb Meeting with Parenb Anonymous

Good morning Ron,

I received a call from Lisa Pion-Berlin of Parents Anonymous (PA) yesterday. I had spoken with her on Wednesday,

March 28, to inform her that Administrator Flores was not available to meet with her when she is in town from April 9-1 1,

nor would she be able to meet with you at that time. lt had been my understanding that this request had been addressed a

few weeks ago and that Michelle DeKonty had indicated to Katherine that any meeting with PA would happen at the

program manager level.

During my callwith Lisa yesterday, she informed me that a Parent Leader from PA had met Bob at the National Press Club

yesteiOay, Lisa stated that the Parent Leader informed her that Bob indicated that he could meet with Lisa during the

week of Ãpril 9. I think that the front office may be willing to meet with Lisa and I am therefore requesting your assistance

in facilitatiirg the scheduling of this meeting. Lisa is available Apríl 9; April 10 and the morning of April 11.

Thank you.

Jackie
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